
 
Announcements and Meetings 

Socialite Dinner in September 22, 6 PM-Have you ever wonder about 
your personality type? Wonder no more. On September Socialite event 
you will learn about your own personality type (Myers-Briggs 
Personality Inventory) and to apply your personality type your spiritual 
discipline.  

If you are interested in learning about your personality and to apply 
toward your spiritual discipline you will be require to take a personality 
test prior to September 21st.  

The Questionnaire and answer sheet are located in the Gathering. The 
questionnaire has 70 short questions. The way to answer these questions 
is you read the question and answer first thing that comes to your mind.    

 Church-wide Sunday School event September 11 and 18, 9:30 AM-
There will be church-wide DVD Bible study series.  The feature guest 
speaker is Dr. Greg Jones, who led the Conference Bible study this year.  
We will meet in the fellowship hall starting 9:30 AM. Dr. Jones is Duke 
University’s vice president and vice provost of global strategy and 
programs. The first DVD is “Not Going Back to Egypt” and the second, 
‘Thy Will Be Done”. You don’t want to miss this one!  

 The pictorial directory is circulating today-Please take look to verify or 
correct your information. If you are not pictured and would like to be, 
you can email photo to office@centralumcstaunton.org and it will be 
added to the directory. 

2016 Central Advent Devotion-Central will be publishing 2016 Central 
Advent Devotion and is seeking 24 devotional writers. We will follow 

the Upper Room format: Title, Scripture, Devotion, and Prayer in half-
page (8 1/2 x11). Please contact Pastor Un for more information.  

Thanks to Jim Printy, Ed Smith, Bill Bushman, William Thompson, and 
Won Un. They visited Waverly, VA (Tornado Recovery Effort) and help 
split the oldest tress fell on the elderly woman’s house. Job well done, 
M25ers!  

One last announcement— please fill out the Central Mission and 

Ministry questionnaire and return to the office. We have received 
35% of the 80 average attendance.  
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